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Wednesday 6th November 2024 

  
Dear Parents and Guardians,  
  

 
St Matthias Church School Trip – Thursday 28th November 2024 

  
As part of our Religious Education sessions, we have organised a school trip for the Reception children to 
visit and explore St Matthias Church on Thursday 28th November 2024. The trip gives the Acorns and Berries 
classes an opportunity to visit a religious setting, explore a Chruch’s key features and have the chance to 
have a sneaky practice for the Nativity which they will be preforming in.  
 

 

We will be departing Warberry at 9.00am via walking and will be leaving St Matthias Church at around 
10:45am to ensure that we are back at school ready for our usual lunch time, so please order lunches as 

normal.   
  
All children should be in full school uniform for this trip plus a named water bottle. Please ensure your child 
has a waterproof coat as we are unable to guarantee the weather. 

  
As we prepare for the trip, we kindly ask that you ensure all your contact details and child’s medical 

information is up to date via your MCAS login. This information is crucial and will be referred to if needed 

during the trip. Please do speak to your child’s class teacher before the trip if you have any additional 

comments. 

Additionally, please make sure you have ticked the consent for trips in the ‘Parental Consents’ tab 

via your MCAS app. This is essential for your child’s participation. 

 

If you have any questions or would like to volunteer and assist with walking the children to and from the 
venue, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher at the end of the school day. 

 

  
Kind regards,  
  

Miss Matthews, Mrs Reeves and Mrs Rowe 
 
Reception Teachers 
 
 
 


